
 So, what 
do you do?

Right now across Victoria 
there are opportunities for 
Aboriginal people who want to 
make a difference in a career 
that’s meaningful, challenging 
and rewarding.

There are many opportunities 
for Aboriginal people with 
various skills, experiences and 
backgrounds to work in their 
communities.

Would you like to 
work with Aboriginal 

people to prevent 
family violence?

Be part of a team to make positive 
change with Aboriginal communities.

Visit the new jobs hub at 
familyviolence.vic.gov.au/jobs
If you, a child, or another person is in immediate danger, call 000. 
For help and support, call safe steps on 1800 015 188.
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